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To the Secretary of State for Transportation,

It 1s inconceivable that any change to the A303 does not take climate change SERIOUSLY
mnto account. I am afraid, after reading the Stonehenge road widening scheme, that this is
indeed the case.

A longer tunnel or diverting the road further south would help protect one of the most
important historic sites on the planet and also reduce emmissions from traffic.

Please, please, PLEASE take into account comments from the public, from people like me
who have a genuine concern for what is taking place.

I would very much like to be kept abrest of decisions on this matter.

With kind regards,
Lynn Houghton






